
 

 
 
Sent: Friday, 31 October 2008 10:02 AM 
 
Subject: Increase in Train Tickets 
 
Hi, 
  
I'm not sure where you get your statistics from for the average wage 
earner.... but you have the wrong information. 
Maybe you are collecting your information from a very small percentage, 
but this does not represent the true information. 
If we were earning figures like this, we can afford the petrol & the car 
parking. 
You are killing the average working class - but that it probably what you 
want. 
This shouldn't be allowed to happen. 
Transport is one of the fundamental items that is required to establish a 
lifestyle which is used mainly to get to work & should be accessible to 
everyone! 
Please reconsider. 
Thank you. 
  
  
  
 


